From: Natalie Savigny
To:

Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act request - Building Consents

**Date:** Monday, 27 January 2020 09:07:00 a.m.

Hi

I refer to your LGOIMA request on 21 January 2020 – How many new house building consents issued in the past 12 months.

During the period 30/12/18 to 30/12/19, 334 consents were issued for new dwellings and 4 vertical apartment block consents.

Regards

## Natalie Savigny

## **GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER**

P 03 477 4000 | E natalie.savigny@dcc.govt.nz Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 New Zealand www.dunedin.govt.nz